
OOnnlliinnee  SSaaffeettyy  ffoorr  CChhiillddrreenn 

 

 

We are committed at Hanging Heaton School to help you stay safe at all times.  We will do 

our best to keep you safe online and help you recognise what to do in different situations. At 

least once a term we will look at Online Safety and what it means to us in our lessons and 

assemblies.  You will remember that at the beginning of the year, each of you signed an 

acceptable use policy, which tells you how best to look after yourself.  A copy of it can be 

found below.  

 

Please look at the Top Tips for Pupils posters around school and if you ever feel unsafe or 

worried contact a grown up at home or in school immediately.Speak to your teacher, Mrs 

Brooke-Mawson or Mrs Potter.  Do not think it’s too small a problem to worry about, tell us 

anyway and we will help you work it out. 

 

There are many good websites that help you learn more about Online Safety, some of them 

can be found below.  Have a look at them and see what you think. 

 

Key Stage 1 http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/5_7/ 

Key Stage 2 http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/8_10/ 

 

Other useful websites: 

For Key Stage 2 or to look at with your parents - http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-

safe 

 

http://www.netsmartzkids.org/ 
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